Thank You for Submitting Your Payment

Your payment of $1,200.00 has been processed on 8/26/2024.
(Please allow up to three business days for this charge to post to your account.)

Your confirmation number is: 23914

If you provided an e-mail address when you submitted your payment, an additional confirmation will be sent to that address. If

you did not provide an e-mail address, this message will be your only record of this transaction, so please a copy for
your records.

Any questions can be directed to Accounts Receivable, 360-664-1349




